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COMMENTS OF ANDAMAN & NICOBAR
ADMINISTRAION

It is the view of the Andaman &
Nicobar Administration that it may not be
appropriate to place one elected body under the
supervision, guidance and control of another
elected body. Hence it does not concur with
this suggestion. Some executive authority must
continue to remain with Deputy Commissioner
and Assistant Commissioner, and the powers
conferred on them under chapter VI are
reasonable.
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